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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

True Mother arrived safely yesterday to the United States. She is looking forward to the programs in Las 

Vegas next weekend. 

 

In particular, True Mother is inviting all those who have registered for the Sunday Service to join her for a 

Christmas Lunch immediately afterwards. The lunch will run from about 12:30 to 14:30 p.m. 

 

Please inform other members in your communities of this change. 

 

Because space remains tight, we would appreciate if those who are registered for the service but cannot 

stay for the luncheon because of prior travel arrangements would let us know. 

 

We expect to make a number of announcements and changes in the next few days, so please bear with us 

as we keep you all updated. 

 

Thank you all for the work you're doing, 

 

Tal Zorer 

for Dr. Balcomb 

 


